
Harvey Mudd College Interview Guide 

Thank you for interviewing students at Harvey Mudd College. Let us know in advance a list of selected 
students.  

Here is information for your visit. 

Interview Locations:  Please check Handshake for confirmed room assignment and use the Campus Map 
to find your building 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/0BzR_KHZNACM_UHliUDBRNU1KLUE/edit 

• Dining Hall, building #11, will have the following rooms: Rose Hills, Taylor, Kirby, Mitchell, Mudd 
Sprague. Taylor & Kirby are in the back right. All other rooms are in the front left near 
bathrooms. Free coffee & water is provided in the Dining Hall. You will need to vacate the room 
for faculty meetings from noon -1 pm.  

• Shanahan Center, building #8, will have the rooms identified as SHAN 2471, etc. The diagram 
will show you where the restrooms are.  
https://www.hmc.edu/facilities-maintenance/wp-
content/uploads/sites/17/2014/01/shanahan-center-classroom-locations.pdf 

• Platt Campus Center, building #10, will have the following: DSA Conf. Room, DSA Study Room, , 
if assigned this building, check in with our office first: the Office of Career Services  

• Keck, building #3, will have the Stauffer Lounge 
• Kingston, building #9, will have the Alumni Conference Room 

Parking: I recommend parking for free on Foothill Blvd. which is identified on the map. 

WiFi: Network: CINE (no password needed) 

Dining: If you are planning to eat on campus. The dining hall does NOT serve a la carte. The operating 
hours are: 7:30am – 9:30am, 11:15am-1pm, 5-7pm daily. Breakfast: $10.75, Lunch: $13.75, Dinner: 
$16.75. There is a Starbucks Café in the Shan building.  
 
Room Set Up: Please email any special requests ahead of time. The rooms and the Dining Hall will have 
whiteboards. Otherwise, please specify if you need a white board.  
 
Campus Safety:  In case of emergency, call 909-607-2000.  
 
Inform us of student attendance via email after the interview. 
 
If you need anything the day of your interviews, call 909-621-8091. 

Thank you again for your interest in our students. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Hardister 
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